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VPD Report Number:  18-108626      Date/Time Occurred: December 13
th

, 2018 at 10:58 AM 

Type of Incident: Bomb Threat 

 

Location: Mineral King and West 

 

Name of Business (if applicable): 

Kaweah Delta Medical Center- Finance Administrative Building  

 

 

 

 

Suspect:  Age: Arrested: 

1. Unknown                  

2.       

 

 

 

 

              

 

   

 

 

 

  

Details: On December 13th, 2018 at approximately 10:58 AM, officers were dispatched to a bomb threat at the 

administration building for Kaweah Delta Medical Center. Upon arrival, the premises were checked and the building 

was found to be secured. Detectives from the Violent Crimes Unit responded and assisted in the investigation. This 

threat is likely related to series of threats, deemed unfounded by the FBI, made to various businesses and public 

organizations across the nation. Despite this, anyone who receives a bomb threat is encouraged to contact the Visalia 

Police Department. 

 

 

 

  

    Arresting / Investigating Officer: Det. Sorensen Supervisor:  Sgt. Ford 
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